
Thank you to everyone 
who came to the parent 
meeting.  It is important 
to work together for your 
child’s education. Please 
continue working at home 
with your child.  I will 
begin report card testing 
soon!  Please continue 
working on letter naming, 
sounds, recognizing num-
bers 0-10, writing num-
bers 0-10, and sight 
words. These are a few 
things that will be tested 
on the report card.      

 

 

Reading Unit:  Look At Us! 

This week’s letter/s 

Pp  

This week’s sight word/s 

have, is  

 

 

 

Stories for the week: 

Classroom Story: 

Little Red Riding Hood 

Take home story: 

Little Mouse (Please have 
your child read this story 
to you. Please sign and re-
turn it by Monday.) 

Vocabulary Words: 

stranger, promise 

Math 

*classifying  and sorting ob-
jects 

*counting aloud to 30 

*greater than, less than, and 
equal to 

*counting objects to 10 

*naming 2-d shapes 

 

Specials 

Monday– Music and P.E. 

Tuesday– Music and P.E. 

Wednesday– Computer  

Thursday-Library 

Friday– Art  

 

*Library books are due 
back by Wednesday. 

 

Upcoming Dates 

September 18– eLearning 
Day-Students will not be in 
session 

October 2– Field trip to 
Hobson’s Farm 

October 3– Fall Pictures 

October 10-11– Parent 
teacher conferences  

October 11-18– Fall Break 
No School 

Parent-teacher conferences 
will be held on Thursday, Oc-
tober 10th from 3:00-6:45 
pm and on Friday from 7:30-
10:00 am.  Students will not 
be in attendance on Friday, 
October 11th.   

We will be going to Hobson’s 
Farm on Wednesday, Octo-
ber 2nd. Parents are allowed 
to join us, but will need to 
follow the bus.  The cost will 
be $5.00 for all students and 
$6.00 for any parents who 
would like to join. Permission 

 

 

slips and more information to come 
in the next couple of weeks!     

 

Other News 

September 16– September 20 

Kindergarten News 


